
JANUARY 2018 MEETING 
 
 

Grant Carlos Smith 
USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service 

Price, Utah 
 

The presentation will feature Navajo Rock Art.  Grant was able to excavate several Early 
Navajo and Pueblo/Anasazi sites.  He has also studied artifacts from the Late Prehistoric 
and Fremont sites.  He was a Crew Chief during BYU excavation of Fremont sites in 
Utah Valley.  He currently works out of the Price office. 
 

Wednesday, January 10, 2018, 7PM 
Udvar-Hazy Building, Boeing Auditorium Room 121 

Dixie State University Campus 
 
 
 

PRE-REGISTER FOR FIELD TRIP 
January 20, 2018 

 
The field trip will be to Arrow Canyon near Moapa, Nevada.  This site contains 
Petroglyph styles from Archaic to early Pueblo periods.  We will gather at the 
Bloomington Wal-Mart at 8 am.  It will be about an hour and half drive to the trailhead.  
The walk will be 2 to 3 miles.  Trip numbers are limited to 12-15 people.  So please sign 
up early. 
 
Remember only signed and paid members of the Club can go on field trips.  Please do not 
bring friends or family members.  
 
You can sign up at the meeting or pre-register by sending an email to the field trip guide, 
Jim King.  His email is jamesking5627@gmail.com or call him at 509-733-1396. 
 

 
 

DAS MEMBERSHIPS DUE 
 

January is renewal time for the dues.  The annual dues are $25.00 for an individual and 
$30.00 for a couple. This cost includes the monthly meetings and the field trips.  You can 
find the form on the website:  dixierockart.com or you can pick up one at the meeting.  
Please make your check payable to DAS.  Forms and money can be mailed to: Dixie 
Archaeology Society, P. O. Box 611, Washington, Utah  84780.  Please sign up.  We 
have great speakers and great field trips lined up for 2018. 
 
 
 



NEEDED BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Due to an illness, Chris Oravec has resigned from the Board.  She put in many dedicated 
hours to write reports, find presenters and anything else that was needed.  She will be 
greatly missed.  DAS continues to grow and thrive. Because of the growth and activity, 
we do need new Board members.  Please help keep our club going.  If you are interested, 
you can contact Kaye (Feather) Robinson at whitefeather7@gmail.   

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

John  Mangels, past president of DAS, was one of the nine nominations for the Painting 
category of the INDY Awards given out by the Independent Newspaper.  Please vote 
early for the final awards.  To vote, go to suindepentent.com/2017-indy-awards-voting-
poles-art/.  Congratulations to John!! 
 
 
    
 
 

 


